
July 19, 2023

To John Wandsnider (Public Works Director),

Please accept this letter as a formal notification that I am resigning from my full time position as
Wastewater Operator/Public Works Crew Member. My last day will be Tuesday, August 2nd. lt
has been an eye opening experience to work at the City of Dyersville. I have had the
opportunity to meet and work with many great people, learn several new things and got to
experience a different wastewater plant than what I was used to.

I appreciate the opportunities l've been provided working for the City of Dyersville. I was lucky
enough to obtain my Wastewater grade 2 license and my Water Distribution and groundwater
grade 2 licenses through the lowa DNR.

Please let me know if I can be of any assistance during this transition. Thank you for all your
guidance. I wish you the best, and look forward to keeping in touch.

Sincerely,

JoAnn Woodward


